At 1 - Ladybivds

Class Teacher: Miss Clarke
Teaching Assistant: Miss Barrie

For this term PE lessons will be on a Thursday afternoon and a Friday
afternoon- please ensure your child has the correct kit in school. No jewellery is
to be worn and earrings should be removed or covered with tape. Girls- hair tied
back and no tights.

If your child has asthma please ensure they have an inhaler in school.

Homework -

Children are expected to complete 20 minutes on Times table Rock Stars at
least TWICE a week.

At the start of each half term, spellings will be given out covering each week of
the half term. Spelling tests will be on the Friday of each week.

Homework is to be handed in every Friday. I will also check online homework
every Friday, as the time each child spends on Times table Rockstars is logged.

Reading books will be sent home for your child to read and will be changed/
checked every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please help your child read at
least 3 times a week and please sign their reading record.

At the end of each half term, there will be a homework award for those
who have completed homework, including reading book, Times table
Rockstars and spellings every week.

If your child needs to miss a PE lesson for any reason (injury or illness) please
send a letter in with them or speak to me. Without a letter your child will need
to take part in every PE lesson.

If you have any queries or concerns, or your child is worried about something, no
matter how small, please come and speak to me; after school is probably the
best time. Also conversations must be civil. Alternatively email at h.clarke@st-
aidans-pri.lancs.sch.uk and I will try and get back to you as soon as possible.
Many thanks,

Miss H Clarke
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